
 
82 Hart Field Road Suite 105 

Morgantown, WV 26508 
(304) 291-9571 

                www.plantogether.org 

Sunday, May 26, 2013 
 
Please run the following legal advertisement at your earliest convenience. 
 

Public Notice 
Notice is hereby given that the Morgantown Monongalia Metropolitan Planning Organization (MMMPO) Policy Board 
will NOT be meeting on June 20, 2013. The MMMPO Policy Board will meet on June 27, 2013 at 7PM at 
Morgantown City Hall 389 Spruce Street.   
 
The MPO Policy Board will be considering adoption of a new Transportation Improvement Program at this meeting 
A copy of the draft TIP may be viewed at the MPO’s Website: 
 
www.plantogether.org 
 
Or a copy of the Draft TIP may be requested from the MPO at the address below: 
 
 
Morgantown Monongalia MPO 
82 Hart Field Road Suite 105 
Morgantown, WV 26505 
304-291-9571 
 
Written comments on the Draft TIP should be directed to the MPO, at the above address and must be received by 
June 19th, 2013 

http://www.plantogether.org/
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